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SUSPENSION OF TRADING- PENDING RELEASE OF ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

 

Delong Holdings Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that it has requested for 

the suspension of trading of the shares in the Company (“Shares”) pending the release of 

a material announcement.  

 

Shareholders are advised to read this announcement and any further announcements 

by the Company carefully. The Company wishes to advise its shareholders to refrain 

from taking any action in respect of the Shares which may be prejudicial to their 

interests, and to exercise caution when dealing in the Shares. In the event that 

Shareholders wish to deal in the Shares, they should seek their own professional 

advice and consult with their own stockbrokers.  
 
 
 
 
By Order of the Board  

 

 

 

Ding Liguo  

Executive Chairman 

24 July 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


